
May 23, 2025 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

Web-Based Incident Management Software 

SCOOl-00000001991 

The evaluation panel carefully reviewed and analyzed the proposals received in response 
to the above referenced solicitation. Based upon that review and analysis, we are 
recommending to the Sonoma County Board of Supervisors that the contract be 
awarded to Veoci Inc. 

Thank you for your interest in working with the County of Sonoma, and we hope you 
continue to submit proposals to the County for future projects. 

Jeffrey DuVall 

Director of Emergency Management 




